
 

 

As requested, I am Anita M. Donofrio of Ridgefield, CT 

06877. 

 

COVID-19 remains a threat and all registered CT voters 

must be assured they will be able to cast their votes 

safely in the general election this November. 

No one should have to risk their health or lives for their 

right and duty to vote.  

Please support bill LCO3576 to allow us to cast our votes 

in November without worry of contracting the virus.  

Thank you. 

Anita Donofrio 

Ridgefield, CT 


